Oifig an Taoisigh
Office of the Taoiseach

g\c,April 2011

Mr. Jean-Claude Trichet
President ”
European Central Bank

Kaiserstrasse 29

60311 Frankfurt am Main

Germany

Dear Mr. Trichet, //

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 28 April 2011 which will be
brought to the Taoiseach's attention as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,
David King

Assistant Private Secretary
to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01-6194020
E-mail: privateoffice@taoiseach.gov.ie
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